
 

 

 

 

  

Redistricting Process Raises Concerns 
 

The League of Women Voters of New Mexico is profoundly disappointed in the New 
Mexico Senate.   The Senate Districts maps as presented only pay lip service to the very 
important work done by the Citizens Redistricting Committee. This is an example of 
“buddymandering” in which incumbents have been protected at the cost of fairness 
and equity. The process has been conducted with little to no transparency. 
 

We agree with the sentiments of the NM Foundation for Open Government. They, too, 
believe that New Mexicans deserve better. 
 

Hannah Burling, President 
 

 


